MEMORANDUM

April 24, 1998.

To: Laura Denk
From: Carrie Fletcher

Subject: Additional Request Number 53, Legat Liaison with CIA.

The Assassination Records Review Board requested access to Headquarters and Mexico City Legat
files for liaison with the CIA in Mexico City for the years 1960-1965.

The Historical Executive Review Unit (HERU) provided Headquarters file 64-4532 sections 21
through 24 to the Review Board staff.  File 64-4532 sections 21 through 24  were reviewed by Phil
Golrick for additional request 8, Legat Administrative Files. A memorandum for additional request
& was submitted on July 24, 1996. HERU recently made the request for Mexico City files. HERU
will provide Mexico City files and documentation to the Review Board staff when they become
available.
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